
I absolutely oppose SB 343 and 791, I will not participate in ranked choice voting and will continue to only vote for one candidate per 
category, that is how much I despise this proposed method. The two Bills will discourage people to vote! The true and tried method 
has worked for years for elections. Moreover, its a total waste of state revenue to proceed with ranked choice voting (software and 
hardware, training...) and will eliminate a persons confidence in the voting system in Oregon.


